
From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca <noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca> On Behalf Of 

Bronwyn Stanton 

Sent: February 5, 2025 8:21 PM 

To: Info <info@arran-elderslie.ca> 

Subject: Rental of community center 

 

Hello! 

 

My name is Bronwyn Stanton, and I’m reaching out on behalf of HOBY Western 

Ontario to inquire about renting your community center. We are hoping to host 

an event on one of three possible dates (June 6th, 7th, or 8th). I cannot seem to 

access the online portal for bookings—something about the website not 

registering as ‘secure’—so I hope reaching out here is okay. If you could contact 

me with information about rental fees and any other relavent information, that 

would be much appreciated! (Contact at greybruce@hobycanada.org) 

 

Sincerely, 

Bronwyn Stanton 

HOBYWO CLeW committee 


